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US Nuclear Regulatory Commission
ATTN: Document Control Desk
Washington, DC 20555-0001

Docket No: 50-005

Subject: Penn State Breazeale Reactor (PSBR) Technical Specification (TS 6.6.2.b. 1)
Special Report, Permanent changes in the facility organization- Level 1 Change

Dear Sirs:

This letter is submitted in accordance with the requirements of PSBR (TS 6.6.2.b. 1) to
provide a written report of "Permanent change to the facility organization involving
level 1-2 personnel."

Effective January 1, 20.10 Henry CQ. Foley,- Ph.D., will replace Dr. Eva J. Pell as Vice
President for Research and Dean of the Graduate School at Penn State University. Dr.
Pell will be retiring from Penn State on December 31, 2009 and starting another career
as the Under Secretary for Science for the Smithsonian Institution in Washington, D.C.

Sincerely,

Kenan Unlil, Ph.D.
Director, Radiation Science & 'Engineering Center
Professor, Department of Mechanical & Nuclear Engineering
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